
Gualala Arts Indoors Music Performances 

At Gualala Arts, the health and safety of our guests, artists, staff and volunteers 
always comes first. With this in mind, Gualala Arts will follow the most recent 
state and local safety requirements. These governmental health and safety 
regulations, in this collective effort to put the pandemic behind us, may still be 
subject to change. Accordingly, we are unable to guarantee, in advance, the 
exact protocols you may be required to follow on the date of your ticketed 
performance. We will keep patrons informed via the website or weekly 
eSketches with any new mandate or protocol. Please make sure you are 
receiving our emails and continue to check this event’s webpage for the most 
up-to-date protocols before arriving at Gualala Arts Center. We rely on your 
patience and your trust.  
 


